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Bucks Cricket - Photography, Filming and Social Media Broadcast Guidelines 

Bucks Cricket is keen to promote positive images of children playing cricket and 
therefore does not wish to prevent the use of photographic or videoing equipment. 
Bucks Cricket wishes to ensure photography and video footage taken within cricket 
is done so appropriately. Parents and carers are welcome to take pictures of, or film, 
their children. These are normal family practices and help mark milestones in a 
child’s life. However, to respect the privacy of other families, and for safeguarding 
reasons Bucks Cricket has adopted the following policy:  

 Photographs/images are not to be taken at matches or training without the 
prior permission of the parents/carers of the child. Permission can be granted 
by the coach based on parental consents provided during the annual 
registration process. 

 Children should be informed a person will be taking photographs. 
 The children should be informed that, if they have concerns, they can report 

these to the coach or team manager. 
 Concerns regarding inappropriate, or intrusive, photography should be 

reported to the designated Safeguarding Officer and recorded in the same 
manner as any other child protection or safeguarding concern. 

 Before using images of children (for example on the web, in the media or in 
league handbooks), including broadcast on social media platforms, 
permission should be obtained from parents to use the child’s image and, 
wherever possible, show the image to the parents and child in advance. The 
use of a child’s name alongside their picture is to be avoided. 

 Children should be wearing appropriate kit / clothing to reduce the risk of 
inappropriate use, and to provide positive images of the children. 

 The use of inappropriate images of children should be reported to the 
designated Safeguarding Officer. 

Please Note: The word “children” means all persons under the age of 18 years and 
therefore this policy applies to all persons under 18 years old regardless of whether 
they are playing in junior/colt teams or playing in open age adult teams. 

Using video as a coaching aid: 
 A coach must inform the child (and parent if possible) that video recordings 

will be made during a particular coaching session or match. 
 Any video material taken as a coaching aid must be stored securely and 

deleted or destroyed when a parent requests this, or when the material is no 
longer needed. 

 The coach must not, under any circumstances, distribute video or upload onto 
other personal devices / social media platforms. 
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Amendment Record 

Version Date Status Description of Revision 
0.a 2022-01-25 Draft Initial version of document 
1.0 2022-05-18 Final Approved by Richard Hudson 
1.0a 2022-09-28 Draft Added amendment record 
2.0 2022-09-28 Final Approved by Richard Hudson 
2.0a 2023-09-28 Draft Updated to Bucks Cricket CIO 
3.0 2023-09-28 Final Approved by Richard Hudson 
3.0a 2024-09-23 Draft Annual Review – no changes 
4.0 2024-10-03 Final Approved by Richard Hudson 

 

Printed copies of this document are uncontrolled. 

All versions of this document not labelled FINAL are subject to change without notice 
and should not be construed as a commitment by Bucks Cricket.  Bucks Cricket 
assumes no responsibility for errors or representation that may appear in any 
versions of this document not labelled FINAL on the document control page 
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